
The Walter and Suzanne Allen Scholarship at Penland School of  Crafts

Criteria:  The Walter and Suzanne Allen Scholarship is open to sophomores, juniors, and seniors graduating in 
December 2013 within all majors.  The recipient must be able to attend a two-week course in the summer of  
2013 at Penland School of  Crafts in Penland, North Carolina. The Walter and Suzanne Allen Scholarship at 
Penland School of  Crafts provides a scholarship ($2,500) for a two-week course to a student from the 
Memphis College of  Art.  A MCA faculty committee makes the selection.

Students interested in this scholarship must fill out and submit the following information by email to 
sengel@mca.edu by 4pm Tuesday, November 20th, 2012.

Student Name___________________________________________________________________

Current Year  __________

Why do you want to attend Penland School of  Craft and how would you benefit from it?

Digital Portfolio (3-5 images of  current relevant work–should be labeled with name, title, medium and size) 
submit jpeg 72 ppi no larger than 864pixel in either direction. 

Faculty recommendation signature_________________________________________

GPA _______________ Provided by MCA


	Name: 
	Essay: 
	Signature: 
	Current year: 


